
Good morning,  
 
I am a regular mom, I am not a doctor or nurse.  I work in accounting.  I have two beautiful 
children.  My oldest is 10 years old and my youngest is 11 months old. They have never been 
vaccinated and they are completely healthy.  
 
I believe that it is our parental right to decide if our children should be vaccinated or not.  
 
There are many studies on vaccinations, but like I said, I am not a doctor or a nurse.  I know 
of individuals that believe vaccinations should be enforced and I also know parents that are 
absolutely against it.  I feel that vaccinations should happen if absolutely necessary but still 
that is in within the right of the parent.  
 
Please don't take our rights away for this matter within the state of Oregon.  Oregon is a 
wonderful state and allowing this bill to pass it will lessen the beauty in Oregon.  
 
Thank you for listening to me,  
 
Emily Stanley 
 

 


